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April 24, 1990

RO. Box 615
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

666-8887
®4~12

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Hector:

Thank you for your generous contribution to my
campaign. I am very grateful for your interest and
support of my candidacy and of my efforts to improve the
progress we are making in Arkansas.

This will be a hard campaign, and I greatly need the
help of good people like you if I am to continue to
increase Arkansas' chances for a better future.

Thank you again for your friendship and support.

Sincerely,
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